Old Fire Farts of York County, PA

Quarterly Meeting, Sunday, July 15, 2018

Ed Schwartz’s Fire Museum / Family Picnic

Meeting was called to order at 3:20 hours. 8 board members in attendance, with a SPAAMFAA
representative in attendance.

Treasurer’s Report was read by Gregory Witmer. There is currently a balance of $ 13,358.71 in the
People’s Bank Savings/Checking Account. Motion for approval of the report was made by Greg Halpin,
seconded by Paul Hoover. Unanimously approved.

Secretary’s Report was read by Bob Straw. Some highlights:

1. Webpage has been set-up by Greg Halpin, who will oversee any necessary additions.

Muster preparation is continuing. There are currently 35 Mack’s and 2 AOB’s registered.
Flea Market and Food Vendor spaces are filling.

3. Bob has been busy with the Emigsville Fire Convention Parade, but involvement is winding
down since registration closes on July 22",

4. Membership additions are continuing.

5. Discussion was made concerning having the York County Visitors and Convention Board
getting help/inquiry for Muster assistance.

Old Business:

1. TRUCK REPAIRS: Contact the Thaddeus Stevens School in Lancaster for interest/availability

of student participation.

New Business:

1.

MAGNETS: Greg Halpin suggested we order 1 set now to gauge interest. Halpin agreed to
investigate various options. Motion by Jeff Stauffer, second by Dave Maletz.

SPAAMFAA News: New recognition award is being offered for restoration of an antique
piece:

Discussion of having Dallastown pumper as our first nominee, the St Louis piece owned by
Eddie Schwartz as second choice and the restoration of the Hanover Fire Museum as
another option.

Bob Straw to send “Thank You Letter” to the Schwartz’s for hosting the family picnic...

Meeting was adjourned by motion of Jeff Stauffer, second by Dave Maletz.

Minutes recorded by Gregory A. Witmer



